
Surplus Personal Property for Veteran-Owned 
Small Business Programs

Eligible veteran-owned small  
businesses can apply to receive  
federal surplus property.

The General Services Administration’s (GSA) 
Federal Surplus Personal Property Donation 
Program enables certain non-federal 
organizations to obtain personal property  
that the federal government no longer needs. 
Eligible veteran-owned small businesses can now 
work with the U.S. Small Business Administration 
(SBA) to access federally-owned surplus personal 
property through the donation program.

Eligibility
VOSBs may obtain federal surplus property from 
the State Agencies for Surplus Property (SASP) 
in the state where the property will be primarily 
located and placed in use. In order to meet the 
baseline eligibility requirements, the VOSB  
must be: 

	� Located and operated within the state

	� Unconditionally owned and controlled by one or  
more eligible veterans, service-disabled veterans, 
or surviving spouses

	� Registered and in “verified” status in the VA’s VETS 
First Verification Program database

Roles and Responsibilities:
	� GSA oversees the reuse and donation of federal  
personal property.

	� SASPs are responsible for managing surplus  
property disbursement.

	� The SBA educates VOSBs on what is needed to 
participate in the program.

	�

	�

Learn More
To find your SASP or learn more about the program requirements and eligibility  
for the Surplus Personal Property for Veteran-Owned Small Business Programs, 
visit sba.gov/vetsurplus. 

All SBA programs and services are extended to the public on a nondiscriminatory basis.
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